
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING  
APRIL 25, 2019 

 

THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Farmington Hills Planning 
Commission scheduled for April 25, 2019 has been CANCELED.   
 
Planning Commission Members will be participating in a training session this evening for 
Commission members and staff only at City Hall starting at 6 pm in the Community Room, 
31555 W. Eleven Mile Road, Farmington Hills, Michigan 48336.  248.871-2540. 
 
Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
 
 
 


